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        BANGOR UNION ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 
 
 

2022-2023 BUDGET and LCAP: Local Control Accountability Plan 
INSPECTION AND HEARINGS 

 
Notice is hereby given that the 2022/2023 proposed budget of the 
 
Bangor Union Elementary School District 

 
of Butte County will be available for public inspection from 
 

 June 13, 2022 To June 16, 2022 5pm 

Start Date  End Date 
 
At: Bangor Union Elementary, main office 

  7549 Oro-Bangor Hwy, Bangor, CA 95914 

 Location 
 
 
 
A public hearing on the 2022/2023 proposed budget will be held: 
 
 
Date:  June 16, 2022 

 
 
Time: 6pm 

 
 
Place: Bangor Union Elementary School/District 

 
 Library  

 
  7549 Oro-Bangor Hwy, Bangor, CA 95914 

 
 
 
 
Date: May  2, 2022 By: Paul Arnold, Interim Superintendent  
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